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HOLIDAY REFUSE SCHEDULE CHANGES
Changes affect Christmas and New Year’s Day

(Charleston, W.Va.) – The City of Charleston Public Works Department reminds folks of upcoming changes to the holiday refuse schedule. The weeks of December 21 and December 28 all refuse service will shift forward one day. 
· If your refuse is typically picked up on Tuesday, your refuse will be collected on Monday.
· If your refuse is typically picked up on Wednesday, your refuse will be collected on Tuesday.
· If your refuse is typically picked up on Thursday, your refuse will be collected on Wednesday.
· If your refuse is typically picked up on Friday, your refuse will be collected on Thursday.
No refuse will be collected on Friday, December 25 or Friday, January 1.
Normal refuse collection will resume the week of January 4.
For more information, call 304-348-6831. 
